Lincoln Avenue PTA



Co-Presidents	Julie Phelan Alicia McGlashin	mrsjuliephelan@optonline.net ybtess@yahoo.com
VP Activities VP Events VP Fundraising	Maureen Gallager Sue Corlett Erin McGee	mrieb@yahoo.com smarini23@hotmail.com erinvmcgee@gmail.com
Co-Treasurers	J. Sara Dworkin Joanna Shapiro	jsarageorgi@yahoo.com joannashapiro1@gmail.com
Corresponding Secretary/Social Media	Emily Castillo	emilymcastillo@gmail.com
Co-Recording Secretaries	Danielle Conway Debbie Cheatham	dconway917@gmail.com debbiecheatham79@gmail.com

Dear Parents,

During the school year, the PTA sponsors and finances many events for our children and the staff at Lincoln Avenue. Below is small sample of what we do but there is so much more planned for this year.

- Family Carnival (September 13th!): The PTA provides a fun night for the students and their families to start the new school year.
- <u>Class trips</u>: \$200 per year, per grade level, is provided by the PTA toward class trips.
- **PARP**: The PTA sponsors the PARP program and supplies the materials used during this program. Author visits, assemblies and gift certificates have all been supplied in the past.
- Field Day May: The PTA sponsors lunch and an assembly for the students that day.
- <u>Staff Appreciation Luncheon</u>: The PTA sponsors a luncheon to show our appreciation to the Lincoln Ave staff.
- Fourth Grade Moving Up Activities: The PTA contributes money for various 4th grade end-of-year activities.

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO CONTINUE TO SPONSOR AND PROVIDE THESE EVENTS!!

We are asking that <u>ALL</u> Lincoln Parents become members of the Lincoln Avenue PTA. Please understand that you are under **NO** obligation to **DO** anything if you choose not to. By joining, your \$10 contribution helps fund the programs we provide for your children.

If you haven't already done so, please fill out this form and return with cash or check for \$10 <u>made payable to the Lincoln Avenue PTA</u>. Your membership information will be emailed to you directly from the NYS PTA association.

<u>Due to insurance purposes, all committee chairs and committee members MUST be members of the PTA. This is to protect both you and the organization.</u>

As always, thank you so much for your continued support.

Sincerely,	
The PTA Membership Committee	
NAME:	
Figure 11 And discourse	
Email Address:	
Children's Names:	
Children's Too shours	Amazumt Emplacado